

March 15, 2025

Dear Exhibitor/Advertiser:

The American Association of Christian Schools is working alongside the New England Association of Christian Schools to organize the annual New England Christian Educators' Convention for the fall of 2025. We are planning for more than 200 teachers to attend from the states of Connecticut, Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, and Vermont. I want to extend to you an invitation to display and/or advertise at the 2025 New England Christian Educators' Convention November 13–14, 2025, at Trinity Christian School in Concord, New Hampshire.

Register early to take advantage of the early discount, which expires on July 1, 2025.

## **Details and Important Information**

- Vendors and advertisers must be approved by the convention coordinator. Any company that
  offers products or services that conflict with the AACS Statement of Faith or association policies
  will not be approved.
- New England Christian Educators' Convention Vendor Booth Prices:
  - o Early Registration (by July 1)—each space, \$300
  - o Regular Registration (July 1-August 31)—each space, \$350
  - Late Registration (after August 31)—each space, \$400
- To register as a vendor or advertiser, please complete the Promotion Opportunities Order Form
  available on the NEACS website. Email the completed order form to <a href="mailto:info@aacs.org">info@aacs.org</a> and an invoice
  will be sent to you.
- If you wish to serve as a sponsor, please see the details on the Promotion Opportunities Order Form
- Please see the options and guidelines for advertisements on the Promotion Opportunities Order Form.
- Vendors are welcome to use the New England Christian Educators' Convention room blocks at local hotels. Information is available at <a href="https://bit.ly/25NEACS">https://bit.ly/25NEACS</a>

I am looking forward to a great conference as we seek to equip and encourage school leadership and staff at this event. If you have questions, please contact me at <a href="mailto:effancis@aacs.org">effancis@aacs.org</a> or (423) 629-4280.

Sincerely,

Ed Francis

**Education Director**